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Alstom’s contribution to Bouygues’ net profit in first-quarter 2014 

 

 

 

On 7 May 2014, Alstom reported its results for the financial year 2013/14 ended on 31 March 2014.  
 
On the basis of this information and for the second half of 2013/14, Alstom’s contribution to Bouygues’ 
net profit stood at €53 million in first-quarter 2014 versus €58 million in first-quarter 2013.  
 
 

 

 

 

First-quarter 2014 sales and earnings for the Bouygues group 
will be reported on 15 May 2014 at 5.45pm (CET). 
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